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I strongly oppose HB2007. This is a violation of the constitutional rights of law abiding 

citizens. Crime is a big concern for all Oregonians and this bill would put law abiding 

citizens in danger. Criminals do not follow the law so this does nothing to reduce 

crime and only hurts the people you were voted in to serve. The focus of our 

government should be on reducing crime and not on taking rights away from its law 

abiding citizens. 


